
MICHIGAN FORUM CABINET REPORT June Cabinet Report 

The Forum for 2020 was a great success. 
 
The committee has completed their report and wrap up, and have started planning next 
year’s forum event. 
 
They have indicated it will again be at the Holiday Inn Gateway Centre in Grand 
Blanc.  The dates are Friday February 26 (Entertainment or service event) and 
Saturday February 27 for the main event. 
 
They have identified a likely keynote speaker and just have to work out the 
arrangements.   He is Daniel Marney Elkins, who lives in Delaware. 
   
He is a Lions and a presenter at regional Lions events.   He has also presented at the 
District Governor Elect training in St. Charles.  He is a drug prevention specialist and 
motivational speaker 
 
They are starting to plan for featuring  our newest state project next year:   The “ All 
State Band”. 
 
We were instructed to be thinking about theme ideas, topic concentrations, session 
ideas, speakers ,etc. 
 
The first official meeting will be in late summer.   
 
This was an outstanding productive team to work with and everyone was totally 
dedicated to the event.  Those in the Cabinet who attended the event understand why I 
believe it was outstanding.  
 

Respectfully, 

PDG Roberta Sexton, Co- Chair District 11-B1 


